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Please do not repeal the Education Act (Ethics) 2010.  I believe Australian children should not be 

submitted to a religious class of any sort.  But since it is very difficult to get rid of them because of the 

strength of the fundamentalists within our society and in government, then the best alternative is to 

have the Ethics Education for diversity's sake! 


